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Late last night, the City Council voted to approve a new NYC budget
that goes into effect today.

S U P E R V I S O R S !

Over 1300 members signed the petitions circulated by CWA calling on the Council and the Mayor not to

move Traffic.

Hundreds of members made calls to key members of the Council, letting them know that Agents and

Supervisors wanted to stay in the Police Department.

CWA National got articles in the Gotham Gazette and AM NY describing why we were fighting to stay in the

NYPD.

CWA National staff contacted key members of the Council, the Council Speaker and the Mayor’s office, to

let them know in no uncertain terms that Traffic had to remain in the PD.

IN  UNITY  THERE IS  STRENGTH!
Congratulat ions to al l  Traff ic  Agents and Supervisors on this  Great  Victory!

This victory resulted from a team effort by the members of CWA Locals 1181 and 1182, and the CWA National

Union Leadership:

Under this budget, Traffic Enforcement will remain part of the NYPD. 
Traffic Agents and Supervisors will continue to be NYPD employees.


